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DTU Welcomes New K20 Students

On September 9th, new K20 students registered for the new academic year. The registration session will last until September 14th. The incoming students received friendly help from the DTU security, lecturers and staff. 
 
  
K20 students arrive at Duy Tan University  

Nguyen Thi Kim Thoa, a new DTU International School student, said: “I am so happy to become a student in the Faculty of Business Administration. I understand that the study environment at DTU is dynamic and advanced which will enable me to improve my knowledge and professional skills for my future career. I hope to be qualified and confident enough on graduation to dedicate myself to the development of Vietnam.”

Mrs. Nguyen Thi Thuy, the mother of Nguyen Thi Ngoc Anh, a new student, said: “Many of our relatives have studied here and I trust the quality of education. I am happy that my daughter has chosen DTU and I am confident, that, on graduation, her skills will be highly appreciated by the local business community.”

The motto of DTU is: “We Do Everything for the Rights of our Students”. DTU will continue to make sustained efforts in the future to drive the development of Vietnam. 

(Media Center)
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